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Addendum 1 

For 

City of Oxford, Georgia 

Request For Proposals – Annual Audit Services 

 

Issued via email on June 3, 2021. 

 

The following modifications shall be made to the Request for Proposals – Annual Audit Services 

issued by the City of Oxford on May 13, 2021. The following changes should be incorporated 

into, and become a part of, the original Request for Proposals (RFP) by reference. 

 

1. Clarification on the number of annual audits delivered to the city:  The original RFP, 

issued on May 13, 2021, stated that the contract will cover the fiscal years ending June 30, 

2021 through June 30, 2026, with an option to renew on a year-by-year basis for two 

additional years. This Addendum 1 adds clarifying language by listing the specific audit 

years that the contract covers. The initial five years covers the audits for FY2021-2025 and 

the FY2026 and FY2027 audits are approved by the year-by-year extension. This change 

is reflected in the Introduction on page 1 of the RFP.  

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


